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EI.

A new year is drawing to a close, and another will be starting very
soon.

This newsletter is also an opportunity to shine a light on the
partnership between teachers and families, as seen here through
the Telethon, kamishibai, end-of-year festivities and other projects.

The quality of this partnership continues to be central to our
approach to the school.

We'd like to take this opportunity to wish you all the very best for
the end of the year!

https://www.lyceefrancais.org.uk
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The school's "amicale" helped the children receive a top-class
end-of-year show. The troupe of actors brought many smiles to
our pupils' faces with their production of a great classic of English
literature: The Wind in the Willows.
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As part of the South Ken Kid's Festival, two authors of children's
books came to André Malraux. The maternelle pupils spent some
time with Robert Sae-Heng and Joséphine Seblon, who showed
them some of their creative methods.

These special moments make you want to read and be creative
too!
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For the telethon, parents, adults and pupils got together for a show of
solidarity. The challenge was a bit crazy, but it was met with flying
colours. On two elliptical bikes, for 24 hours, we pedalled a distance
equivalent to the distance between London and Marseille. We also
raised nearly 2,000 euros for research on genetic diseases.

A fine sign of the collective strength of the Andrée Malraux school
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https://www.google.com/url?sa=t&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=web&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjrz8yLjaT6AhWRSUEAHYyCCRwQFnoECAUQAQ&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.lyceefrancais.org.uk%2F&usg=AOvVaw3Es8oe8FgA6lWHluZn3xU0

Students from the photography club led by Cendrine present their
work from the first half of the year. Well done!

You can look at all the pictures on the school blog.
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The canteen staff pulled out all the stops to ensure that all the
children had a special time. It was a great success! Many thanks to
them.
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Kamishibai, which means 'paper theatre', is a Japanese storytelling
technique using images presented in a wooden theatre (butai).

Two of our classes are taking part in this wonderful project, which
brings together several AEFE schools across Europe. The Cel class
has already invited three parents to come and tell stories to the
pupils to highlight the cultures of our families. So far, the focus has
been on China, Japan, Morocco, Italy, Mexico and Perul.
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Scheel Chei

The choirs from the Maternelles and CP-CET classes put on a show
for all to enjoy.
It was a great way to celebrate the end of the year together.




The last school day of the year was an opportunity to welcome a
guest of honour and share a snack together.




Her departure came as a bit of a surprise to everyone. Laurence, the
school secretary, on Fridays, has been working at the André
Malraux school since 2019.

This is the start of another project for her, and like the Malraux
school, it's an international one. Laurence is preparing to move to
Dubai.

We'd like to thank her for her commitment to our school and wish
her all the best for the future!




